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Lou Mansolillo

From: Katie Emmet <katieemmet@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 10:49 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Bottle bill - Please vote YES

Single use bottle pollution must be contained. Please vote yes to House Bill 6207 by 
Rep. McEntee. 
 
Katie Emmet Peterson 
275 Clinton Avenue #4-5, Brooklyn NY 11205 
& 
55 Dixon Street, Newport RI 02840 
 
"Tell me, what is it you plan to do with your one wild and precious life?"  - Mary Oliver (1935) 


